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You might say that air camping has 
been just a normal way of life for 13- 
year-old James Nebrig of Prescott, 
Arizona.  James began air camping 
with his parents when he was just 3 
years old.

Six years ago, James was stuck in a 
small tent with his parents waiting 
out a late-September monsoon 
downburst at the Payson Airport air 
campground with other members 
of their Grumman Type Club when 
he first got the idea that the air 
campground needed a picnic/sun 
shelter so that folks wouldn’t be stuck 
in their tents during storms.

In the six years that have followed, the 
idea of a picnic shelter for the KPAN 
air campground grew from just wishful 
thinking to a full-on plan of action for the 
now 13-year-old.  James is a member 
of the Boy Scouts of America as a Life 
Scout, one rank away from Eagle Scout.

To obtain the rank of Eagle, scouts 
are required to complete a service 
project that benefits a non profit or 
governmental agency.  When it came 
time to think of a service project, one 
idea immediately came to mind: build 
a shelter for the air campers at the 
Payson Airport.  With encouragement 
from his parents, the Payson Airport 
and the city of Payson, James located 
plans on the Internet and began 
planning the shelter.  James raised 
approximately $6,000 needed to 
build the shelter and in January and 
February, supervised an all-volunteer 
crew in building the shelter. 

Join James, the Arizona Pilots 
Association and R.A.F. on Saturday, 
May 16 at a fly-in dinner and air 
camping weekend at KPAN. For more 
details, contact James at  
james.nebrig@hotmail.com

SPECIAL POINTS  
OF INTEREST
  Annual renewal notices for  

2015 aircraft registration 
have been sent.

  To avoid penalty and late 
fees, the payment must be 
received or postmarked by 
Feb. 28.

  On or after March 1, the   
late penalty is $25 for the 
first month and $5 each 
succeeding month of 
delinquency.

  During the 2015 registration 
period, 6,800 aircraft 
have been registered. 
This includes stored, 
salvage, balloons, gliders, 
experimental, homebuilt, 
antique and classic aircraft.

  Did you know non airworthy 
and stored aircraft must 
be registered with ADOT/
MVD if the FAA registration 
number is active? 

For changes, contact the 
Aircraft Registration Unit 
602.712.6995 or email  
acreg@azdot.gov
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